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FOI Ref: 137/2015 
 
Request  
 
The issue of police budget cuts is a concern to many people, and I'm trying to gather 
information on this issue. 
  
As part of this, I am writing to make a request under the Freedom of Information Act for 
copies of correspondence (including letters, emails, faxes and similar) between the Police 
and Crime Commissioner's office and the Home Office in the last six months (from October 
1, 2014 onwards) that make reference to concerns about police budget cuts.  
 
 
Response  
 
Section 1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 places two duties on public authorities. 
Unless exemptions apply, the first duty at Section 1(1) (a) is to confirm or deny whether the 
information specified in a request is held. The second duty at Section 1(1) (b) is to disclose 
information that has been confirmed as being held.  
 
I can confirm that there is no information held by the Office of Police and Crime 
Commissioner (OPCC) in relation to your request. 
 
 


